
Spring Lake Ridge Development  - August 27 Update 

 

 

Spring Lake Association Members, 

 

The Spring Lake Association wanted to make you aware that we just learned there has been a revised 

concept plan (not a formal application) that has been submitted to the City for Spring Lake Ridge 

(proposed development on west side of Spring Lake)  This concept plan will be presented to the 

Prior Lake City Council during their next meeting on Tuesday, September 3rd at 7:00 pm at Prior Lake 

City Hall.  Like all city council meetings the public is allowed to voice their support/concerns during 

the first 30 minutes of the meeting. 

 

Below is the revised plan and a copy of the revised site plan.  You will see the most significant 

change is the developer is not requesting HOA dock slips and have removed the HOA dock system 

from their proposal.  

 

Once again this is not a formal plat/PUD application, rather another concept plan review.  If a 

preliminary plat/PUD application is received then a public hearing at the planning commission will be 

scheduled and notices will be mailed. 

 

 We will continue to keep everyone updated as we learn more. 

 

Thank You, 

Spring Lake Association 

 


